
 
 

 
 

DLA employees attended an Operation Employment Career Fair on July 19th 
in Vilseck, Germany.  The locations for Operation Employment Career Fairs 
are strategically selected to accommodate military Service Members stationed 
throughout Germany and surrounding countries.  These fairs, organized for 
military Service Members preparing to transition out of the military and return 
to the United States and their spouses, are an excellent opportunity to meet 
employers face-to-face while stationed overseas.  

Approximately 25 employers and organizations participated in the event.   The 
prospective employees visiting the DLA Booth were provided information 
about the mission of DLA, current job opportunities, and the intern program.   
 


